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Evergreen Boilers Transition to New Evergreen Pro ColorEvergreen Boilers Transition to New Evergreen Pro Color

Valued Distributor,

Starting in February, Weil-McLain will implement a few minor changes to the
Evergreen line of gas boilers.

Minor changes include:

Addition to nameAddition to name - from Evergreen to Evergreen Pro, to help further emphasize the
capability of its powerful commercial grade control

However, the official ratings, boiler rating labels & agency listings remain as
“Evergreen” (AHRI, ENERGY STAR®, Mass Board, SCAQMD, etc.)

Door colorDoor color - from tan to slate gray, to align with the new color scheme of the product
portfolio (consistent with CG, GO, SVF)

Warranty coverageWarranty coverage
Residential & Commercial - from “non-transferable” to “transferable to
subsequent owner”
Residential Parts - from standard 5 years, to 5 years with registration (2 years
without)

Shipping carton graphicsShipping carton graphics (see below)

Simplified and combined non-critical service part kitsSimplified and combined non-critical service part kits  (cabinet gaskets, internal vent
pipe pieces, etc.), making it easier for service support with less SKU’s 

Everything else remains the same…the same boiler series and part numbers. The sizes
remain the same – 110, 155, 220, 299 & 399, and all sizes are capable to operate on
Propane Gas with the optional conversion kits.
 
Click on links below to view updated Evergreen Pro literature.

Brochure

https://files.constantcontact.com/16ba26d6501/4367a0b8-fc35-44cd-888b-2111d2571ee2.pdf


Residential Warranty

Commercial Warranty

Since the boiler part numbers will remain the same, we have added visual markings
to the Evergreen Pro shipping cartons.   

Boiler Sizes 110-155

Boiler Sizes 220-399 (label on all 4 sides)

We will start shipping the Evergreen Pro when they become available, and a
beginning CP number will be provided in a future communication, when known.
 
Since this is a visible change to contractors, we will not post the Evergreen Pro boiler
images on our website, or actively promote the new color for a period of time. This will

https://files.constantcontact.com/16ba26d6501/ae2b0407-cfd7-4c32-8ced-7eb42b26740e.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/16ba26d6501/b2d5f969-b2bf-4f4a-ba55-70fca9b10084.pdf


allow you to communicate the transition to your customers, as you determine.
 
As always, thank you for your continued support of Weil-McLain products and
services.


